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Thank you for your application for admission to the University of Maryland. After careful consideration of all aspects of your application, we are unable to offer you a space in our Fall 1013 freshman class.
Admission to the University of Maryland has become increasingly competitive. While the Admissions Committee noted your many accomplishments, space limitations in our freshman class require we make fine distinctions between many qualified students. Competition for a place in the Fall 2013 entering class was particularly keen as this year's applicant pool was incredibly academically talented.
We understand this decision is disappointing to you and your family. Although we are unable to offer you admission for the Fall 2013 semester, we strongly encourage you to consider transferring to the University of Maryland. Students who enroll at a regionally accredited two- or four-year college and earn a competitive grade point average may apply for a future term. If you would like to learn more about our transfer admission policies, please visit our website or contact the Office of Undergraduate Admissions.
We appreciate your interest in the University of Maryland. We wish you success as you pursue your educational goals.
Sincerely,
Shannon R. Gundy
Director

